
 

  

Hola!  

Ask your child to teach you what they know in Spanish so far ! 

 
 

You will see in this newsletter a few snippets of the exciting learning that has been taking place in and outside 

of school this week. Special praise goes to Willow class and Damson class for their brilliant assemblies 

showcasing their learning this term. Willow class impressed us with their Scientific knowledge and challenged 

the audience to visit London’s museums. Damson class showed us just how hard they are working in Year 2 this 

year – it was very impressive. Seeing our children proudly and confidently speaking out about their learning is a 

real delight. 

This week at West Acton we really felt the effect of COVID-19 and are hoping that it was our peak of cases and 

we will all be back onsite soon. Whilst the situation is the same across Ealing and the rest of the country, we ask 

everyone to follow the guidance about regular testing, vaccinations and when to return. 

Please do read the Online safeguarding guides at the end of this letter – Online Safety should always remain a 

priority please. 

We will be starting off Children’s Mental Health Week Activities with Taiko Drumming and Number Day so make 

sure you get plenty of rest and stay healthy this weekend!                                  Miss Kondo 



 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this year. 

Thank you to those that were able to attend our smaller Parent Coffee Morning. 

We focused our thinking on self-regulation to be able to co-regulate with our children. This 

simply means being able to be present and in the moment with our children to be able to 

help them with their big feelings. 

Making friends and keeping friends 

It is at school where children begin to develop their friendship skills. As they start to 

understand that the way they speak and act with their peers, will affect the choices the other 

children make, when deciding who they want to play with in the playground the next day. 

Learning to make friends and get along with peers can cause some distress to most children. 

How can parents help? 

It is super important that we listen to our children’s experiences when they come to us 

wanting to talk about falling out with a friend and other peer challenges. 

It can be tempting to tell them what to do and to try and to try and want to fix the problem. 

Instead, try to help them to problem- solve. You can do this by helping them to clarify and 

understand their own feelings. It is always best to stay away from taking sides with either 

child and more helpful to follow with empathy for all of your child’s feelings. It is then you 

will be able to get them to think about how their peer may be feeling. 

Coach your child to stand up for themselves using their words and help them to learn to 

express their needs, rather than attack their friend. 

Have a go at some role play -practice with your child, what they would like to communicate 

to their peer. 

House points for this week 

 

 



THIS WEEK’S BOOK REVIEW  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 



West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

 

Wc 17th January     

Nursery Acorn Mia Shevoy Shahd 

Rec Banyan Majid Lolade Ayman 

Rec Fir Kohei Taima Davide 

Rec Olive Sousuke Umar Kaichi 

Y1 Ash Eloise Safaa Leyla   Suhaib 

Y1 Guava Mason Abdullah Jay 

Y1 Katsura Mila Nozomi Mohamed B 

Y2 Chestnut Tbc Celine Zenji 

Y2 Damson Nanase Toshimune Mana 

Y2 Juniper Mohamed Lena Sumaya 

Y3 Holly Jawan SJ Andrei 

Y3 Ivy Jeremiah Nami Ariana 

Y3 Rowan Nicole Layla Ali 

Y4 Mulberry Sieama Yusuf Aryaan 

Y4 Pine Yusuf I Chloe Shihiro 

Y4 Sycamore Mahta Reem Tahir 

Y5 Elder Fayyad Lujian Arnet 

Y5 Quince Antonia Yazn Khadijah 

Y5 Willow Easa Kazuki Patrick 

Y6 Lime Freddie Fauzia Jaziah 

Y6 Tamarind Leila Pazhwan Acsah 

Y6 Zaytouna Fatma Armand                Haifa 

Woodlands Oliver M Tireni Zain 



 

 

 



 
  



CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HALF TERM  

HOLIDAY  IS  

Monday 14th February 

to Friday 18th February 

 

 

 

 

 

DDo not send your 

child to school with 

COVID-19 symptoms – 

please test them first. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please wear 

your mask at 

drop off and pick 

up or let us 

know if you are 

exempt. 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 


